
 

 

NEWS OF THE DAY 
OCTOBER 24, 2022 – 10:00 a.m. 

WORK INFORMATION:   Drilling work – MTQ 
What you should know: 
 
 The Quebec Ministry of Transport (MTQ) is proceeding with drilling work, on October 24, 2022, on 

Lac-des-Loups Road, west and east directions. 
 
 The obstruction is between the 5th and 6th Concessions. 
 
 Traffic will be alternating on October 24th between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m. 
 
 The work should be completed on October 24th. 
 
 For the safety of road users and workers, compliance with the signs in place is essential. 
 
 
 
Where to inquire: 

 Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com; 
 Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun 
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